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Representative Fahey, Chair, House Rules Committee,  

 

RE:  SUPPORT HB 2585 

 

Common Sense for Oregon is a non-partisan organization that supports common 

sense solutions to the problems facing the citizens of Oregon by focusing on good, 

sound, consistent public policy and governance at all levels of government.    

 

Common Sense urges each House Rules Committee Member to vote YES on HB 

2585. 

 

The government should not ‘automatically’ register people to vote at the DMV, or 

anywhere else.  There are ample opportunities for citizens to voluntarily register to 

vote at County Elections Offices and on-line through the Office of the Secretary of 

State.   

 

Voting is a right and a choice for eligible adults.   

 

Common Sense for Oregon urges full support of HB 2585      

 


